Slty of Cleveland Memorandum | FILE NO. 520-2021 I
rank G. Jackson, Mayor

To: Ms. Patricia J. Britt
Clerk of Council
From: Karrie Howard, Director

Department of Public Safety
Date: May 17, 2021

Subject: Request and Acceptance of Gift
Chief Anthony Luke - 2021 Ohio Fire Officer Development Conference

Pursuant to Codified Section 121.05, Intent to Make a Gift, the Director of Public Safety
is in the process of receiving a Dominion Scholarship with the value of $250 for Chief
Anthony Luke to attend the 2021 Ohio Fire & Rescue Officer Development Conference
being held July 12-16, 2021 in Columbus, Ohio The conference is designed for officers to
gain the very best educational knowledge, as well as the ability to network with fire and
EMS personnel from all over the state.

Attachment
1. Letter of Award
2. Codified Ordinance

7 ;/%(ngelo Calvillo, Chief of Fire,’

arrie Howard, DireCtor of Public Safety

An Equal Opportunity Employer



PREMIER ¢ PROFESSIONAL  PROACTIVE

May 14, 2021

Assistant Chief Anthony Luke
Cleveland Division of Fire
1645 Superior Ave.
Cleveland, OH 44114

Dear Assistant Chief Luke,

Congratulations! You have been selected as a recipient of the $250 Dominion Scholarship for the 2021 Ohio Fire &
Rescue Officer Development Conference being held July 12-16, 2021 at the Columbus Hilton at Easton in Columbus,
Ohio. The theme for 2021 is “A New Decade of Dedication and Opportunity”.

The ever popular and educational Conference draws 500 plus attendees and company representatives showcasing
over 100 vendors annually. The vendor show puts you face-to-face with representatives from some of the very best
companies meeting the needs of the fire service industry. The Conference itself allows you to gain the very best
educational knowledge, as well as the ability to network with fire and EMS personnel from all over the state.

If you have not already completed a Conference Registration Form, please fill out the attached form. Make sure that
you check the Dominion Scholarship Recipient box, and we will apply your scholarship to the amount owed. You can
either return the form via mail to 450 W. Wilson Bridge Road, Suite 150; Worthington, Ohio 43085 or email the form
back to info@ohiofirechiefs.org.

Again, congratulations on being the recipient of the $250 Dominion Scholarship for the 2021 Ohio Fire & Rescue
Officer Development Conference, and we look forward to seeing you in July, in-person, at the Columbus Hilton at
Easton!

Sincerely,

Chief Paul Wright, OFC Michelle Fitzgibbon
Chairman Executive Director

Ohio Fire & Emergency Services Foundation Ohio Fire Chiefs’ Association

450 W. Wilson Bridge Road, Suite 150, Worthington, Ohio 43085
614.410.6322 < 800.347.3704 ¢ Fax 614.410.6324 e« www.ohiofirechiefs.org



